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Mr. Shane Van Styn
Mayor
Geraldton of Australia

May 22,2018
Dear Sir,
On behalf of Linfen City, I sincerely invite you to participate in the
Tourism Development Conference of Shanxi Province and make a
friendly visit to our city.
In late September, 2018, the Tourism Development Conference of Shanxi
Province will be held in Linfen. By then, centering on the theme of
Tourism Development of Shanxi Province, our city will promote the
amalgamation of traditional culture and modern tourism to display the
new image of Linfen relying on profound culture and abundant cultural
tourism resources.
I hope you will enjoy the rapid development and continuous improvement
on various aspects of our city and explore the opportunity of expanding
our cooperation in fields of cultural tourism and others.
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Guo Yali. Telephone:
0086-357-7181788 , 0086-13753539666. Email:Ifswgb@]163.com.l am

looking forward to seeing you in Linfen.

Yours sincerely,




